
RESERVE YOUR PLACE NOW:

Open Days
RECEPTION 2024

Parents and Carers are
warmly invited to our School
Open Days for children due to
start Reception in September
2024

Come along to see Reception in
operation. We look forward to meeting

you and showing you around our
amazing school.

Tuesday 17th October &
Wednesday 18th October

1.30pm - 3pm

Thursday 19th October
9.30am - 11.30am

Please contact the school office by email at:
admin@rosehill.epworthtrust.org.uk  or by telephone on 

0161 343 8485 to reserve a place for our Open Days. 

2023

Can't make it? Please call/Email the school office and we are
happy to arrange an alternative.


